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Dear servers, 
 
My heart breaks that you cannot serve Masses this weekend.  But think of how amazing 
it will be to be together for our first Mass in a few weeks.  Some things I want you to 
think about: 
 

1. A server is a server both in and out of the Sanctuary.  Look for ways to serve our 
LORD by serving your mom, dad, brothers and sisters, and neighbors. Do chores 
and tasks without being asked...be a SERVER and a SAINT in your home!   
 

2. As a server, be sure your house has an altar built (a table with a cloth on it, with 
a state or picture of Jesus and/or Mary, candles), where you can all pray, do 
devotions (family rosary, angelus, prayers) and watch Mass on-line. As a server, 
you should help set this up, light candles when it's time for Mass, etc.  
 

3. Help your mom and dad LIVE Sunday in your home. See the other attachment 
that I sent with this note.  Make Sunday a POWERFUL and LIFE-giving day...I 
CHARGE you to do so!    
 

4. Limit your time on social media, gaming and television.  I know this will be hard, 
but nothing good of it will come.  Get outside and exercise, run, work out, sweat. 
 

5. Pray for your pastor and know that I am praying for YOU! 
 
Blessings, 
Fr. Mike 


